Kairos Outside Midland

KAIROS OUTSIDE

Kairos Outside is designed to support the female
loved ones of men, women, & youth who are or
have been incarcerated. Also any female who was
incarcerated & did not have the oportunity to
attend a Kairos weekend during their time of
incarceration are able to attend as well. Kairos
Outside (KO) consist of a 2-day event which is
refered to as a "weekend." This retreat provides a
secure place for women to share their struggles
with one another and with those who are
empathetic to their situations. This allows for a
spiritual healing to occur & helps the women to
find strength for their life jouney, as well as build
friendships that may last a lifetime.

If you know someone who may be interested in
attending a weekend, e-mail her name, address,
(if possible) and phone number to
Kairos.midland@gmail.com OR mail a guest
reservation form to PO Box 52987 Midland, Tx
79710.

GET INVOLVED!!!

There are many opportunities to serve in this
amazing ministry. If you are one who has a
willing heart and a spirit of obedience then you
can paly a crucial role in God's ministry of
changing hearts, transforming lives, and
impacting the world. Not only will you be a
blessing to someone, but you will be blessed as
well!l!

Some ways to get involved are by serving as a
team member, prayer partner, support
volunteer, or a financial donor. These are just a
few of the many areas you can serve in. For
more detailed information you may visit
www.kairosoutsideoftexas.org. You may also e-
mail inquiries to Kairos.midland@gmail.com.



SUSANNE GRIFFING WEEKEND # 28 LEADER

"FOR WE WALK BY FAITH, NOT BY SIGHT"
2 CORINTHIANS 5:7

We ask that you will keep Susanne, her team
and the guests in your prayers during this
time of preparation.

Weekend #28 will be held April 25- 28th at
Wooden Spoke Guest Ranch in Snyder, Tx.
Susanne has picked Angels as the theme and
the weekend scripture is 2 Corinthians 5:7
"For we walk by faith, not by sight." We are
believing God to move in a mighty way in the
weeks ahead and on through the weekend!

"Father we humbly ask you to cover all the
hearts & minds of everyone involved in
carrying out your weekend. Help us to
remember that your will shall be done and
not our own. I pray that this team will remain
sensitieve to your voice and that they will
follow where ever you may lead them, In
Jesus name, Amen."



Letter From The Chair: Debbie VanPelt

The new year is upon us with new
opportunites to reach out to our loved
ones, for Christ. The past is behind us &
nothing can be changed. We move
forward knowing that God has a plan for
each person in our community. We have
2 amazing upcoming leaders, Susanne
Griffing for the April 25-28th Weekend and
Linda Ornelas, for Oct 17-19th Weekend.
Both ladies need our prayers and support
as they open their hearts to God's leading.
The council is seeking your prayers & help
as we embark on bringing the Midland KO
the best community in Texas. You will
find that we are planning more reunions in
an effort to bring our community together.
(see pg 4 for more reunion information)

We need to be more conscientious of our
fundraising efforts. It is a community
participation not just for team members
working that weekend. Julie Cole will be
letting us know how we are going to raise
the funds throughout the year so that
leaders do not have to worry about how
we pay for the weekend. Our trailer is
having a few problems & will need to be
fixed. Vicky Fraiser will need help to keep
our supplies from being ruined. This is
only the beginning of the list of what
needs to be done durning 2014. We are
looking forward to working as your
Council. if you are intrested in helping the
community in any way contact Debbie
VanPelt @ 432-935-4415 or
debbie.vanpelt7@gmail.com.

Thank you for your hearts desires
to be the hands & feet of Christ!
Debbie




KO MIDLAND REUNION INFORMATION

Reunions are a vital part of this ministry. We are
stepping up the program in this area so be ready
for lots of fun, food, and fellowship!!

Cooridinating these events is our very own Sally
Suckling, however this is not a one person job.
Therefore if you are interested in assisting Sally
with this please contact her for further details.
Her information is provided on the right. Any and
all help is very much appreciated.

With our area being so far spread we will be
having our reunions in various locations. This will
give all of our KO community the opportunity to
attend and be blessed, as well as a blessing to our
reunions. We will be sending out information of
upcoming reunions so be on the lookout for those
and mark your calendars!!! We urge everyone to
do their best to attend so we can continue to build
friendships as well as the KO ministry.

KO MIDLAND UPCOMING REUNION
DATE- FEBRUARY 26, 2014

TIME- 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

LOCATION- NEW BEGINNINGS CHURCH

ADDRESS- 2236 SOUTH MAIN AVE LOVINGTON
NEW MEXICO

We look forward to seeing everyone!!!!

Reunion Coordinator- Sally Suckling
Phone number- (432)614-5671
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